
Saskatoon Food Bank & Learning Centre COVID-19 Food Drive 

Safety Recommendations 

We at the Saskatoon Food Bank & Learning Centre recognize that there may be safety 

concerns when contemplating hosting a food drive this year. With the spread of COVID-19 we 

want to ensure that all participants are taking precautions to maintain the health and safety of 

everyone involved. 

While hosting your food drive we recommend the following measures that are in alignment 

with the guidelines from the Saskatchewan Health Authority: 

 Wearing a mask

 Keeping six feet/2 meters of distance between people

 Washing your hands thoroughly and often

In addition to the measures listed above, we would also recommend that once a donation has 

been placed into the food barrel it not be touched again. If a food barrel becomes full before 

the scheduled pickup date we can easily arrange to have it swapped with a new one. 

If you have any questions or concerns at any point in your food drive, please don’t hesitate to 

contact our Communications & Events Assistant, Brianne Davis at 

brianne.d@saskatoonfoodbank.org 
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